
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 4/11/2014 9:17:12 AM 
To: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: 

I think so - plan on that. 

Thanks! 

From: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. [mailto:elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Friday, April 11, 2014 9:16 AM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Cc: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. 
Subject: Re: 

Yes, still works. Can we make it 1145? 

On Apr 11, 2014, at 9:12 AM, "Doll, Laura" < o),pge.com> wrote: 

See you at Max's at noon? Still work? 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
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